
Thanksgiving Break 
Tennis Camp  2020 
Precautionary Measures 

Due to the Covid pandemic, Olde Towne Athletic Club / Ginepri Performance Tennis is taking clean-

ing and sanitizing precautions to try to reduce the spread of any unwanted contagions, but we cannot 

do this by ourselves.  Your assistance is required if we are going to have a safer environment for our 

camp participants, members and staff.  Please review the following safety measures. 
 
• To minimized contact with others, the drop-off and pick-up location for camp students is the 

front entrance. Parents must remain in their cars. 

• Each students temperature will be taken upon arrival, parent to remain in car while temperature 

is taken. 

• Each student will use hand sanitizer at the front entrance before entering the building.  Let your 

child know that there are hand sanitizing stations throughout the club for their use. Coaches will 

continually remind students to use the sanitizers that have been made available to them. 

• Remind your child to respect the 6 foot social distance guideline.  Coaches will continually re-

mind students of this guideline. 

• Students must bring their own, labeled water bottles.  Water coolers are not on the courts at 

this time.  Coaches will refill water bottles as needed.  Bottled water is also available from the Pro 

Shop at $1 per bottle. 

• Students will be spaced appropriately on the veranda during lunch time. 

• Students must bring their own tennis towel.  The club is not providing towel service during this 

time. 

• Most importantly, if your child feels sick, has a fever, is coughing or having difficulty breath-

ing, or if in the last two weeks your family has been in close contact with a person with a sus-

pected or confirmed case of Covid-19, please keep your child at home. 
 
No matter how many precautions OTAC management and staff implement to try to keep the club 

sanitized and everyone safe, we cannot ensure absolute protection for you or your family members 

from contagions. This is true whether there is or is not a pandemic in effect.  Each parent is responsi-

ble for assessing the risk to personal health and safety, and assumes the risk of exposure to un-

wanted contagions when coming to the club and participating in or observing any activities at the 

club. We hope you will understand, and wish everyone good health and safety. 
  

Contact Coach John Shults with Questions:  
john@otac.net / 770-655-3951 

 

Registration forms can be emailed or faxed to:   
jan@otac.net, 770-971-4031 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Thanksgiving Break Tennis Camp! 


